
 
 

 

SISB/SO/188/21 

 

21 May 2021 

 

Dear Parents  

 

I am writing to remind you that there will be a short holiday next Monday and Tuesday, which 

will give us all time to take a break from screen time, and refresh for the second half of term. 

As you might expect, we will continue with online learning from Wednesday onwards, but we 

will continue to hope for positive news. Separate information from Heads of School will inform 

you of any examination arrangements. 

Thank you so much for your views on a return to school.  The overwhelming majority of your 

responses indicated that we should continue with online learning until cases drop significantly. 

Staff vaccination was also seen to be an important factor, and we are hoping that will begin 

soon, initially for our Thai staff, in accordance with government policy. 

The individual comments that many of you wrote were very informative, as well as providing 

more details on personal situations, so, again, thank you for those.  The more information that 

we have the better we will be able to respond as a school. 

I wish you and your families a pleasant, long, weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

John Rolfe 

Principal  


